
COVID-19 Headlines 

  �COVID-19 IS STILL AMONG US. Masking, social distancing, and hand 
hygiene are all essential to preventing further spread. You can and should obtain 
masks from your units or from your supervisors. We are working on additional 
access points for nonclinical staff to obtain masks; stay tuned for details.

  �A VIRTUAL MEMORIAL SERVICE for Mount Sinai faculty, staff, 
and students lost to COVID-19 will be held on Tuesday, July 28, at noon. This 
nondenominational service will feature music, readings, and a recitation of names. 
To join the memorial service, click here or dial 929-436-2866 and enter meeting 
ID: 929 3206 1347 #.
 

July 22, 2020 

  �PROTECT YOURSELF, AND OTHERS. If you violate social distancing 
with your colleagues or friends, especially for lunch or coffee where you take off 
your masks, you are putting yourself and others at risk.

https://mssm.zoom.us/j/92932061347#success

